
WAKESHMA TOWNSHIP QUARTERLY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

JULY 15, 2024     7:00 PM 

The meeting was called to order at 7:14 PM by Chairperson Melissa Fuller. 

Present:  Melissa Fuller, Jon Paul Fritz, Tonya McGehee, Barbara Thole, Supervisor 

Jason Gatlin 

Tonya McGehee was sworn in as a new member of the Planning Commission. 

Approval of minutes from October 9, 2023:  Motion:  Fritz, Second:  McGehee  

Motion carried unanimously. 

Approval of October 2023 Resolution of 2024 dates for Planning Commission 

Meetings.  Roll call vote:  Fritz:  Yes, Fuller: Yes, McGehee:  Yes, Thole:  Yes 

Motion carried unanimously. 

January 2024 and April 2024 meetings were canceled due to the lack of a quorum. 

There was a discussion of the dollar amount that the Planning Commission feels 

would be needed for the 2030 Budget for the update of the Township Masterplan.  

Supervisor Gatlin will research that question with other townships. 

Correspondence was reviewed from Brady Charter, Pavilion and Climax Townships. 

There was discussion about the status of the house trailer located at VDS Farms.  

Supervisor Gatlin will follow up on this. 

There is still one vacant position on the Planning Commission. 

The next quarterly meeting is October 14, 2024. 

Motion to adjourn by Fritz and seconded by McGehee.  The motion passed 

unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 8:07 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Barbara Thole, Secretary for Planning Commission. 


